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Woodall, Martha

From: Ridenhour, Jimmie
Sent:  Friday, April 28, 2006 11:18 AM

To:

Woodall, Martha

Subject: RE: Standing Committee Annual Report

From: Woodall, Martha

Sent: Friday, April 28, 2006 9:22 AM

To: Brennan, Carrie; McDonald, Scott; Maurer, Marcy; Ogbonna, Chinyere; Glunt, William K; Myers, Bruce;
Caldwell, Jack; Deitrich, Margaret A; Baker, Roy; Blain, Judy; Pallen, Thomas; Wadia, Mickey; Kanervo,
David; Pinder, Charles; Boone, Shelia; Bryant, Tammy; Ruiz, Miguel R; Iyer, Uma; Buchanan, Lori
Elizabeth; Christian, Floyd; Shepherd, Omie; Barnes, Linda A.; Jackson, Richard; Hardin, Carlette J;
Cochener, David; Kanervo, Ellen; Ridenhour, Jimmie; Woods, Charles

Subject: Standing Committee Annual Report

You are receiving this email as reminder to submit a standing committee annual report for work done on
the committee you chaired for the 2005-2006 academic year. The brief report should include the following:

Name of Committee Technology Committee

Name of Chair Jim Ridenhour

Actions/Accomplishments Considered the unfunded portion of the TAF budget for 2005/2006 and
recommended allocation of $488,000 in TAF carry forward funds during Fall 2005.

Solicited, received, and considered Technology
Proposals, approving several in the process. The budget was approximately 1.8 million
dollars.

The Lab Subcommittee studied the growth of the portion
of the TAF budget devoted to lab equipment and operating expenses and made
recommendations for

the beginnings of an approach to address budget problems associated
with this growth.

Numerous other issues related to the use of technology at the university
were considered.

The webpage for the Technology Committee was updated.

You may submit these to me through email or campus mail. | will collect them for Dr. Hoppe's review.
If you have any questions, please let me know.

Thanks,
Martha

Martha Woodall

Lxeculive Secretary to the President
Austin Peay State University

Box 4576

Clarksville, TN 37044

Phone: 931-221-7566

Fax: 931-221-7207
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